Moville City Council Budget Meeting
January 24, 2018

Mayor Fisher called the meeting to order at around 6:00 p.m. Roll Call: Mike Ofert, Paul Malm, Tom
Conolly, Nate Bauer, and Bruce Schmidt, all present.

Guests present include Police Chief Jereme Muller, Jerry Sailer, Stee Maxwell, and Kent Baker.

Malm motioned to approve the meeting’s agenda, seconded by Ofert. Ayes, motion carries.

Stee Maxwell gave a MCDAI update on Chet’s Moville Market, the prospect of a hotel feasibility study,
the proposed development at 102 S. 4™ Street and donations to update the City’s Christmas light
display.

The council members signed up for 2018 Committees including Police, Water and Wastewater,
Streets/Sidewalks, Parks/Pool, Nuisance Abatement, City Hall/Community Center, Landfill/911 and

MYRA.

Council reviewed Revenue and Expense projections, wages, and budgets for Fire, City Hall, and Police
Department for Budget Year 2018-2019.

Council will meet again on Monday, January 29th to continue Budget discussions.
Malm motioned to adjourn at around 7:25 p.m., seconded by Conolly, all ayes motion carried.
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